
Office Phone: (970) 323-5280 - Website: www.havenhousehomeless.org 
Ending Homelessness One Family at a Time 

 

$80.00 per player which includes 
18 holes of golf, a cart, lunch and prizes. 

 
Miracle putts and mulligans up to 4 per team will be 

sold. Silent auction following scramble. 
 
 

This is a coed event – you may sign up as a men’s team, a women’s team, or coed team. There will be cash and other 

prizes for first, second and third place gross and net winners and for other achievements.  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

HAVEN HOUSE FUND RAISING SCRAMBLE REGISTRATION FORM (See Notes Below): 
 

Name (player #1)__________________________________Phone Number ____________________ 

Email Address___________________________________  GHIN Number* ___________________ 

 

Name (player #2) _________________________________Phone Number _____________________ 

Email Address ___________________________________ GHIN Number* ___________________ 

 

Name (player #3) _________________________________ Phone Number ____________________ 

Email Address ___________________________________ GHIN Number* ___________________ 

 

Name (player #4) _________________________________ Phone Number ____________________ 

Email Address ___________________________________ GHIN Number* ___________________ 

 

Mail this form and tournament fees payable to Haven House, P.O. Box 3122, Montrose, CO. 

81402 . To use a credit card call Larry or Lillian 970-626-5677 or 949-923-9847 
 

Cash donations and sponsorships are tax deductible and eligible for CO. state tax credits.   

Proceeds will support our Transitional Housing and Child Development programs for families 

and others who, but for Haven House would be homeless. Our Non-Profit Tax ID# is 27-3747144 

  

*Notes - Call Larry Fredericksen at 626-5677 or email her at lfsearose@hotmail.com. If you do 

not have a handicap/GHIN number. If you cannot arrange a foursome contact Larry and he will 

match you up.  Email updates and reminders will be sent as September 24 approaches. 


